
 
 
 
From: Chris.Kudlicki@lse.ac.uk [mailto:Chris.Kudlicki@lse.ac.uk]  
Sent: 06 November 2013 14:09 
To: Ian Pirie 
Cc: K.Clarkson@lse.ac.uk; I.Spencer@lse.ac.uk 
Subject: RE: wild court 
 
Dear Ian, 
  
It was good to meet you again and your consultant Philip Atkins too. 
  
I confirm our  interest in Wild Court both as temporary decant accommodation and student 
residential accommodation. The  freehold, as I mentioned yesterday, would be our preferred form of 
tenure for student accommodation.  
  
By copy to Keith Clarkson (0207 852 3647)  I am including him in this and future correspondence 
regarding proposals your College may wish to put forward.   
  
At the same time I recall you provided drawings when we last discussed Wild Court but I cannot put 
my hand as existing drawings. Could I ask for a set which Keith is particularly interested in for the 
purposes of decant accommodation?  
  
I am away on leave next week returning on Tuesday 19th November. If you need to discuss anything 
whilst I am away please feel free to contact Keith directly.  
  
Kind regards, 
  
Chris 
  
  
Christopher Kudlicki 
Director of Residential Developments 

 020 7955 7506    mailto: chris.kudlicki@lse.ac.uk  
London School of Economics and Political Science  
| Houghton Street | London | WC2A 2AE 
  
Book great value accommodation in unbeatable central London locations at www.lsevacations.co.uk 

 Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail  
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